
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
16 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our project this term to design our own ‘Dream Space’, we will be visiting Dinton Pastures in 
Winnersh on Tuesday 22 March.  We will be leaving at 11 o’clock and returning at 14:30, so your child will be 
able to get on their normal transport.  We will be having lunch whilst we are there so if you could provide a 
packed lunch or let me know if you would like a school one to be ordered. 
 
As we will be outside for the whole time, can you please send in with your child, appropriate clothing for the 
weather (raincoats, wellies). 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Class Teacher Zephaniah Class 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
 
Please return slip to Jade O’Neill by Friday 18 March 
 
Please tick option: 
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
I would like a school packed lunch ordered 
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